
Vision, Mission and Values

Belvedere British School to provide an excellent teaching
and learning environment where students achieve more
due to the high standards expected from our educational

philosophy. Ultimately we aim to prepare students for life,
based on our values of Tolerance, Respect, and

Responsibility.
We provide a holistic education and inspire lifelong learning.

Our students are motivated to apply themselves so they
achieve their full potential in all aspects of school life. We
encourage high and realistic expectations, so our students
have aspirations that take them beyond school to their own

futures, in the UAE and internationally.

#advitamparamus
#preparationforlife

02-5090000
belvederebritishschool.ae
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Happy New Year!

I do hope everyone enjoyed a fabulous break with loved ones and
welcome you back to Term 2 here at BBS.

We are delighted to introduce you to some new members of our team :

Head of Primary
Jason Lachenicht 

hop@belvederebritishschool.com

I am a dedicated leader and educator with a passion for fostering a love
for learning and promoting inclusivity in the diverse landscapes of

education. My Education journey has spanned across the United Arab
Emirates and South Africa, which has enriched my perspective and
contributed to my dynamic philosophy. I believe that education is a

transformative journey that empowers individuals to discover their unique
potential and contribute meaningfully to society.
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This Thursday 4th January 2024 we are holding our annual
sports day in Zayed cricket stadium , we are all excited about
it. It will hopefully be a fun day for staff students and parents.

-Mr. Adel Masmoudi
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The first Friday of every month is House / Activity day. This
Friday we will have our annual crazy hat / hair day and odd
socks event. 

This is an initiative from the anti bullying sect of the student
council. The day aims to highlight every student's unique traits
and bring awareness to holistic acceptance.

-Mr. Sherman Bhana

Pastoral Care
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The session will start 9th of January
2024. See the January 2024 schedule
below:

1st week: 9th & 10th January
2nd week: 16th & 17th January
3rd week: 23rd & 24th January
4th week: 30th & 31st January

To confirm your registration, please
register on or before Friday 5th
January in the school reception.

To book in advance, you can also pay
for February and March activities.

See separate email for Fees Structure.


